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PUBLIC PRINTER JAMES AND OMB DIRECTOR 
BOLTEN TO INSPECT FY 2006 BUDGET  
 

**MEDIA ADVISORY**  
 

WHAT:   Photo Opportunity  
Public Printer of the United States Bruce James of the U.S. 
Government Printing Office (GPO) and Office of Management and 
Budget (OMB) Director Joshua Bolten will inspect the production 
of The Budget of the United States Government, Fiscal Year 
2006. 

 
WHEN:   Thursday, February 3, 2005  
   2:00 p.m.  EST 
   **Media Check-in begins at 1:30 p.m.** 
 
WHERE:   U.S. Government Printing Office  
   732 North Capitol Street NW  
   Washington, DC 20401  
   (North Capitol and H Streets)  
 
WHY:  This photo opportunity is for shooting stock footage and photos in 

preparation for the release of President Bush’s budget on Monday, 
February 7.  OMB Director Joshua Bolten and Public Printer Bruce 
James will inspect the production run at 2:00 p.m. sharp.  Copies 
of a Budget volume will be running on one of GPO’s binding lines.  

 
NOTE:  Please arrive at the main entrance on North Capitol at H Street by 

1:30 p.m. to clear security and set-up.  An escort to GPO press 
room will be provided.  
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